
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM OF FINDINGS AND DETERMINATION 
 
 
 
 
To:  Connecticut Council on Environmental Quality, Environmental Monitor 
   
From:  Kevin Fleming, Transportation Planner 2 
  Department of Transportation 

Office of Environmental Planning 
 
Date:  August 8, 2017 
 
Subject: CEPA Findings - Intersection Improvements on Route 74 and Route 195  

Tolland Green Historic District – Tolland, CT 
  
  
On November 17, 2015 the Connecticut Department of Transportation (CTDOT) published a Notice 
of Scoping in the Environmental Monitor to solicit public comments for the subject project.  A public 
scoping meeting was held on December 10, 2015; and the public scoping period concluded on 
December 24, 2015.  CTDOT received comments from the Department of Public Health, the 
Department of Energy and Environmental Protection, the Tolland Historical Society, and seven (7) 
members of the public.      

 
Attached is the Environmental Assessment Checklist for the above referenced project. The 
issues/concerns raised by the various State agencies are included in the attached Environmental 
Assessment Checklist.  

 
Based on the comments received, and the attached Environmental Assessment Checklist, CTDOT has 
concluded that this project does not require the preparation of an Environmental Impact Evaluation 
under CEPA.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (860) 594-2924.   

 
  


